
   Damion Macioci                                                  65 West Greenbrook Road 

   Superintendent of Schools                                                  North Caldwell, New Jersey 07006 
                                                                          (973) 228-1200 ext. 3102   Fax (973) 228-0559 
                                                  Email: dmacioci@westex.org  
 

October 20, 2020 
 
 
Dear West Essex Families, 
 
 
As of today, three additional individuals at West Essex High School have tested positive for COVID-19.  
According to the health department, these new cases are linked to exposure outside the school setting.  It 
was also determined these individuals had no close contacts in our buildings and those required to self-
quarantine were identified through the contact tracing process.  Health departments act at all times in 
accordance with all applicable municipal, county, state, and federal laws and persons who have tested 
positive for COVID-19 are under isolation from the public.   
 
You can expect follow-up communication later this week regarding school related activities occurring after 
Friday, October 23 as we remain in touch with our local health officials.  
 
Again, thank you for your ongoing patience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Damion Macioci 

 
Damion Macioci 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
   

 

 

                     West Essex Regional School District 

        

  

 


